
NEWSLETTER
06/2021

The pandemic has disrupted our travel plans
to mainland China, but the Online virtual
hotline has kept us connected in the Lord.
The recent good news is that after the
pandemic, churches there have reopened,
and theological seminaries/bible schools
have resumed normal classes. However, they
are also facing various challenges in the post-
pandemic period.

Kairos will be giving the "Companion
Walkman" as a small gospel gift to the
churches, theological seminaries, and
training centers we have previously visited in
Mainland China. Through this gesture, we aim
to bring the love of the Lord and the care of
the body to our beloved brothers and sisters
whom we often think of.

The Cantonese video program "The Bible
Sounds Great" has continued its study of the
Old Testament with the book of Jonah, which
was released at the end of April. Following
that, the program has proceeded to study the
New Testament with the book of James.
Additionally, the book of Malachi, a minor
prophet, has been filmed in the Kairos studio
in April and is currently in the editing stage.
We urge our Cantonese-speaking brothers
and sisters not to miss out on these
meticulously produced Bible study video
programs. We would also like to express our
gratitude to the "Friends of Kairos" who have
been watching and supporting our program.
Please continue to pray for us.
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The e-learning online Bible study course on
the Book of 1 Kings (19 lessons) has been
completed at Kairos Institute. This book
explores the rise and fall of the Solomon
dynasty, as well as the division of the
kingdom into the northern and southern
regions after his death. It also dedicates a
significant portion to the life and miracles of
the prophet Elijah. "Learning from the past to
understand the present" is an important
reminder for the world and believers today.
Please also pray for the completion of the
next two books, 2 Kings and Ruth.

NEW COURSE RELEASED ON KAIROS
E-LEARNING WEBSITE 


